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2022-05-010NTP

NOTICE TO PROCEED

MG PACIFIC TRANS CORPORATION
KM. 54 Manila East Road,
Tanay, Rizal

Attention:       Mr. Dante p. Isidro
Authorized Representative

Dear Mr. Isidro:

In  reference to the approved contract awarded through  BAG Resolution  No.  008 s.
2022 for the contract of "Procurement of CY2022 DOE Shuttle Services"  in the
total  amount  of    Twelve  Million  Eight  Hundred  Sixty-Three  Thousand  Pesos
Only (Phpl2,863,000.00)  or for Sixty Seven Thousand  Seven  Hundred  Pesos
(Php67,700.00) per Daily Trip for April-December 2022, executed by and between
the DOE and MG PACIFIC TRANS CORPORATION, we hereby issue this Notice to
Proceed (NTP) for you to start the implementation of the contract.
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Upon receipt of this notice, you shall be responsible in completing the services under
the Terms  and  Conditions  of the  Contract  in  accordance with  the  [mp]ementation
Schedule.  Please be guided accordingly.
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Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing at the portion
provided below.
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Energs7 Center, Rizal Drive, Bonifacio Global City,Taguig City, Philippines 1632
Tel. No. (Trunkline) (632)479-2900
Website: httD: / /www.doe.gov.ph


